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Esteemed Senators,  

 

I would like to enter into testimony my formal opposition to SB 210, and any attempts 

to do away with Oregon’s vote by mail system.  

 

Plainly put, Oregon’s vote by mail system WORKS. We have one of the highest voter 

turnout rates in the country. It is used and appreciated by Oregonians of all stripes, 

and any attempt to do away with it can only be seen as part of the larger attempt by 

the Republican party to suppress the votes of everyday Americans. 

 

Oregon’s vote by mail system should be robust, fully funded, and appreciated by 

every Oregonian who still believes in democracy.  It is the gold standard in the US.  

 

I oppose SB 210, and you should too.  

 

Peter Gross,  

 

Ashland, OR.  

 


